
For more information and other 
resources visit ORDSAFE.com

For ALL emergencies, call
O’Hare /OCC (773) 894-9111

AOA  ALERT AIRFIELD ACCESS CHANGES

Effective Tuesday September 2 at 0600 Hours to
Wednesday September 24, 2025 

Post 2 will be restricted for approximately 20 days to 
allow for repairs and replacement of the security gate.

During this period, all vehicles MUST enter the airfield 
through Post 2A.

Exception: Due to their size, supertugs will be 
permitted to continue using Post 2 for entry, as they are 
too large to pass through Post 2A. All other airport 
vehicles are required to use Post 2A for airfield access.

While repairs are underway, Post 2 will remain available 
as an EXIT ONLY.
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